# Northwest Neighborhood



Spring 2012 Newsletter

Next Neighborhood Meeting - April 26th 7:00 p.m Franklin Elem. School

### Dates to Remember

April 20-21 - Neighborhood Garage Sale days.

April 26, 7 p.m. - NWNA Mtg (Officer Elections), Franklin Elementary

April 28 - Dumpster / Recycling Day

June 9, 9 a.m. - Coffee

July 14 - Newsletter

July 26, 7 p.m. - NWNA Mtg, Franklin Elementary

July 28, Annual Picnic, Franklin Park

Sept. 15, 9 a.m. - Coffee

Oct. 13 - Newsletter

Oct. 25, 7 p.m. – NWNA Mtg, Franklin Elementary

Coffee meet & greets at Latte Da, 205 E. 39th St.

#### NW Neighborhood Association

President: Todd Clark

email: tclark@urbandesignpdx.com

Vice President: Chuck Pierson

email: chucknwna@gmail.com

Treasurer: David Kammeyer

• email: dkammeyer @comcast.net

#### City of Vancouver

Neighborhood Police Officer: Drue Russel (772-1492)

Code Enforcement: 487-7810

Office of Neighborhoods: Judi Bailey

(487-8608)

## NWNA Elections 2012

It's that time again for the election of a neighborhood leadership team for this year. So far there has been one nominee/volunteer that has stepped up to the opportunity to lead. We need your help and support. The positions we need people for and a description of the basic responsibilities are listed below.

President: Acts as the primary executive officer and presides over all deliberations and activities of the neighborhood association. Acts as the primary spokesperson for the neighborhood association.

Vice President: Assists the President with all of their duties and performs the President's functions in their absence. May also serve as a spokesperson for the association.

Secretary/Treasurer: Works with the other officers to conduct and support association business. Manages the association's finances and maintains the financial records of the association. Works with the City to keep the minutes of all of the associations public and executive meetings and notifies association members of meetings and activities. May serve as a spokesperson for the association.

If you are interested in serving as a NWNA officer, please contact one of the current officers so that you can be nominated. Or, if you know of someone who has the skills and abilities to fill one of these roles please talk with them and encourage them to contact one of the current officers.

Do you think the Northwest Neighborhood Association could do more? Do you have some ideas? Now is your opportunity to make a difference! If you are interested in leading one of these efforts or helping out in some way please contact one of the NWNA officers (e-mails listed at left). With your help we can make the Northwest neighborhood an even better place to live!

Thank You!